
PIAB participating in free information 

event for businesses next month 

 

                                                               

 

Taking Care of Business event 
 

 Date:  Wednesday 25 March 2020 (8.15am to 

2.00pm) 

 Venue:  Printworks, Dublin Castle  
 

 
The Personal Injuries Assessment Board (PIAB) is pleased to be among more than 30 bodies 

and services which will be available to offer expert information to owners and managers of 

SMEs, as well as to start-ups and entrepreneurs at Taking Care of Business, a free one-stop-

shop event on Wednesday, March 25, 2020.   Visit our stand, where we can provide the 

information you need on our low-cost and efficient system. 

Register, free of charge, now at www.takingcareofbusiness.ie  

 

http://www.takingcareofbusiness.ie/

